
    

July 22, 2009 Additional Information
WC-2009-0277

I would like the commission to have this information.

Once again immediately after a water main repair water stops flowing through my basement.

Would Staff like to come and inspect the basement to verify the latest water main repair?  Or maybe 
MAWC would like to return with the basement Expert who knew exactly why the basement was 
leaking last time he was here and explain why once again days after a water main repair water has 
stopped flowing through my basement? The sump pump in my basement is operating about every two 
or three hours at this point, we have had plenty of rain lately.

Once again after complaining for many months the leaking water main finally bursts and is repaired.
For MAWC to deny there is a problem for months and years and allow water to damage property is 
extremely negligent. 

This latest repair leaves water running out of the ground in at least three places near my home. DNR 
did testing in two of these places today July 22, 2009 and found chlorine and fluoride.   I hope to have 
test results in letter form buy Friday. 

Sincerely 

Rob Lee



The above two pictures were taken when I inspected this meeter housing at the First Church Of God at 
Coal Bank and Larimore On July 13, 2009  There was about a foot of water in this meeter housing 
indicating the level of the ground water in the area at approximately three feet below ground level.



The above two pictures were taken when I reinspected this meeter housing at the First Church Of God 
11532 Larimore Rd.  On July 20, 2009 and found the water level had subsided.  I suspected that a water 
main repair had been made near by reducing the level of the ground water table.



Above picture shows no water in water meeter housing one day latter on July 22, 2009.

The above photo shows the the distance from the gas station at Coal Bank and Larimore to the meeter 
housing. And is just across the street from where I have been complaining about water running out of 
the ground for many months. This is about 20 or  feet from what appears to be two different monitoring 
wells drilled by MAWC



Above two photos: Inspection of the neighborhood on July 20, 2009 reveled what appears to be a water 
main repair in front of 1204 Rhea.  Two streets north of the gas station at Coal Bank and Larimore.   



July 13, 2009 Water seeping between street and parking lot at Larimore Plantation 11475 Lilac Ave. 
This is just west of the gas station.



July 13, 2009 Water seeping out of cracks causing damage in parking lot at Chain of Rocks Church of 
Christ 1136 Coal Bank Rd



Above two photos: July 13, 2009 Water seeping out of cracks causing damage in east parking lot at the 
First Church of God parking lot.

July 13, 2009 Water seeping out of cracks causing damage in west parking lot at the First Church of 
God parking lot.



July 13, 2009  North parking lot at the First Church of God. Although not visible in this photo water 
seeps out of cracks in this parking lot also.
Below is some of the damage to the house at 1204 McQuay From this water intrusion.





Notice the water marks on the walls and the hot water heater.



 On July 20, 2009 I spoke to the man in charge of the rehab and learned that there is less water in this 
basement which I could verify by less water in the street from the sump pump. 


